

November 2020

Dear Ford Partner,

Technician shirts:

Please be informed that we are experiencing delays with our imported fabric shipment for the Technician shirts. The delay together with the upcoming holiday season and mandatory closure of CMT's during this period will result in new stock only arriving in February 2021.

We currently have selected sizes available and will dispatch these accordingly, however we will experience out of stock on certain sizes until the fabric arrives and production can commence. Your orders will be loaded on the system and as soon as the shirts arrive will be dispatched as a matter of urgency. Our team will notify you as soon as your order is ready to be dispatched.

Please do not hesitate to contact your sales executive for any assistance required.

Thanking you

Regards,

Sapphire Corporate Solutions

Cape Town

N'Dabeni Business Park, 6 Inyoni Street, N'Dabeni, Cape Town, South Africa.

Telephone: +27 21 530 1220 **Facsimile:** +27 21 532 0446

Directors

G. W. Wooding (Managing)
M. Herbert (Financial)
C. Engelbrecht (Operations)
D. Serenyane (Marketing & Communications)

Reg. No. 2002/004100/07 www.sapplive.co.za

Johannesburg

Unit 3, 88 Loper Avenue, Spartan Extension 2, Aeroport, Johannesburg, South Africa.

Telephone: +27 11 387 1800 **Facsimile:** +27 11 974 0406